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Campbell, Kate

From: abby fast < >
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 9:52 PM
To: Moore, Jennifer; Campbell, Kate; Horne, Lisa; Carman, Rebecca; ohankivsky@porthope.ca; 

mayor@ahtwp.ca; Ostrander, Brian; Crate, Bob; Mar&nm@northumberland.ca; 
scoEjibb@hamiltontownship.ca; Lcleveland@cobourg.ca

Subject: 310 Division Street concerns 

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from . Learn why this is important 
at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
CAUTION: External E‐Mail 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I briefly wish to share a few lines about my concerns for 310 Division Street becoming the new TransiƟon House. 
 
I am a life long resident of Northumberland county and work downtown Cobourg . I raise my (soon to 
be) three children where I grew up with a sense of pride. 
 
I never expected to share that I do not feel safe walking from work to my car when the downtown clinic closes aŌer dark. 
I am hypervigilant of where I park for preschool drop off and beach days with the kids. Unfortunately these concerns are 
directly related to the proximity of the emergency shelter. 
 
I appreciate the need to support those seeking shelter but I hope to be another voice to plan and work with the public 
and local businesses in this project. 
 
Thank you for reading, 
 
Abby 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




